
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
The Maplewood Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on 2/27/19 at 7:00 
p.m. at Maplewood City Hall, 7601 Manchester Rd., Maplewood, MO. to hear 
citizen’s comments on a request for variance from Section 56-73 Use Regulations 
and 56-561 Bulk Regulations of the Zoning Code for a property located in the "SR" 
District at 7313 Myrtle Avenue.  
  
 
As appearing in the Friday, February 8, 2019 edition of the St. Louis Business 
Journal. 
 
Posted in City Hall this 8th day of February, 2019.  


